

One Button Hole Drive • Suite One • Providence, Rhode Island 02909 • T 401. 421-1664 • F 401.421.2080 • www.buttonhole.org

May 23, 2012

Mrs. Trudy Dufault Ocean State Women's Golf Association PO Box 597 Portsmouth, RI 02871

Dear Mrs. Dufault and Board Members of the OSWGA,

Thank you for your continued support of the Button Hole mission. We are very appreciative of your donation (check #2493 dated 05/22/2012) in the amount of \$250.00 in support of Button Hole's celebration and tournament on June 11th at Point Judith Country Club. We sincerely appreciate your support on this special occasion.

As we begin our 12th year of operation, your gift helps sustain our mission of impacting the lives of young people by providing facilities and programs that develop strong character, teach life values and champion success through the game of golf. *A Lesson In Golf...A Lesson In Life.* We invite you to be here, share this "field of dreams," and witness the many young lives influenced through your generous donation.

This letter also serves as verification that the Golf Foundation of Rhode Island, a 501(C)(3) not-for-profit organization, did not provide any goods or services to you in consideration of your gift. Thus, your charitable contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowable by law.

Visit us at www.buttonhole.org to see what your support helps make possible. You may sign-up to receive our E-Newsletter by clicking on Button Hole Makes the News, click on Sign-up for E-Newsletter, and then entertyour e-mail address.

For your records, this gift will be recognized in our 2012 Button Hole Annual Report. It will be attributed to *Ocean State Women's Golf Association*.

From our entire organization and our Button Hole Kids... "thank you!"

Sincerely,

Dan Gaughan

Executive Director